When walking your dog, kindly pick up after your pet. Increase amounts of dog waste are found on KPW’s
streets and sidewalks lately, some of which already have shoeprints in it. After cleaning up, dispose of it
in the trash—not chucking it into the woods or down a storm drain. By properly disposing of your pet's
waste, you will provide a sanitary area for children to walk to school, improve the steams and lake water
quality, and be a law biding citizen.

To property owners and renters: if someone neglectfully leaves the waste, please be the better person

and pick it up for the above reasons. Doing so is more helpful than either leaving a festering pile or
posting signs around it. Thank you.
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